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TO MATHIEW TODD JONES

FROM ANNE KORDALIS 
 HARRYS CREEK ROAD 

BOOROWA  2586

HI MY HUSBAND AND I ARE RESIDENTS OF HARRYS CREEK ROAD
 BOOROWA , 
WERE VERY MUCH IN FAVOR OF THE BANGO WIND FARM PROJECT.

WE'VE OWNED THE PROPERTY FOR OVER TEN YEARS AND ARE LIVING NOW
 FOR THE LAST
THREE MONTHS FULL TIME . 
LIKE ALL TNE OTHER  LAND OWNERS WE LOVE THE HILLS AND SLOPES
 WITH THEIR  LOVELY VEIWS . 
BUT WE ARE ALSO REALISTIC TO KNOW THAT WE SIMPLY HAVE TO
 CHANGE THE WAY IN WICH WE POLLUTE  OUR ENVIRONMENT WE HAVE
 TO STOP USING FOSSIL FUELS  FOR OUR EVERYDAY LIFESTYLE, WE MUST
 STEP INTO THE FUTURE WITH A CLEAN ENVIRONMENT TO MAKE LIFE 
HEALTHIER FOR CHILDREN AND OUR GRANDCHILDREN . 

SO WE WANT THE PROJECT TO PLEASE GO AHEAD FOR THE SAKE OF OUR
 ENVIRONMENT  AND THE HEALTH  FOR OUR FUTURE . 
PLUS WE DONT THINK THAT TNEY SPOIL OUR VIEWS  THEY ENHANCE THEM

THANK YOU 

ANNE KORDALIS
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